
ADDITIONAL REVENUE SOURCE - AERONAUTICAL DEGREE COURSE FLIGHT 

TEST EXPERIENCE 

The BGA has been informally briefed on how the revenue turnover of the Scottish 

Gliding Union has been increased from the running of a flight test/experience course 

developed by University of Strathclyde as part of their Aeronautical Engineering 

Degree. 

The course normally takes two and a half days for 5 students at a time and involves 

4 aerotow launched flights each up to 3,000 to 4,000 ft. The test courses use the 

K21 glider. 

The increased revenue accrues from launch, flying and membership fees and 

accommodation and food when the students stay on site at the club. Typical courses 

involve around 50 students. 

An article from Sailplane & Gliding for June/July 2015 written by the course designer, 

Dr Matthew Stickland, gives a fuller account of its development and content together 

with comments from instructors and students. See next page below. 

For more information about this activity please contact Dr Matthew Stickland at 

matt.stickland@strath.ac.uk or George Ross at the Scottish Gliding Centre at Port 

Moak. 

Dick Poole 22/01/2016  
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